
Jackson Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting Minutes, August 14, 2020 10:00 AM 

 

Members participating in conference call meeting: Dan Andrews, Chris McAleer and Helene 
Matesky 

The minutes of the previous phone call meeting were unanimously approved without changes 
or additions. 

Trustees then reviewed the following request from the Board of Selectmen. 

$165.00 withdrawal from the Wentworth Wildcat Fund (0029) Attached to the request was an 
invoice from FF&J Excavating for loam used at Jackson Falls.  The request was approved with all 
voting in the affirmative. Chris will instruct Bank of New Hampshire to withdraw funds only 
from the available income according to the terms of the Wentworth will. 

Chris then reported he received $165,000 from the town administrator for deposit into various 
funds as approved at Jackson Town Meeting. 

He also noted that he has also received $43,000 from SAU9 as approved by voters at the 
Jackson Annual School District meeting. 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  

 

Helene Matesky, August 20, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


